
 
C.E.T.A. GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

 
       June 5, 2007 

 
The meeting was brought to order by President Graves at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll call was taken, and present were Amos, Marge M, Nancy, Joyce, Bob, Rodger, Don, Dianne, 
Marge B., Vi, and Doris.  There were six visitors. 
 
Minutes of the May meeting were read with one correction.  Amos bought two tables instead of two 
chairs.  The minutes were approved. 
 
Treasurers report, income $461.25, expense’s $654.76.  Total in checking $2,476.51.  Total in 
savings $7,715.05.  Joyce moved to accept the report as read, seconded by Rodger. 
 
Marge Miller turned in monies from clubs, euchre $176.00, pinochle $22.00 house $15.39. 
 
There were 59 pasties sold to maple Valley Association. 
 
A bid was received for lawn mowing from Allen Miler for $35.00 for each mow.  Moved by Nancy 
and seconded by Dianne to accept the bid, also buy a billing book. 
 
Sandy turned in 5467 sales slips to Northland.  Each receipt has points and Sandy receives a check 
from Northland. 
 
We discussed the newsletter.  We need to change some dates.   Harvest dinner will be September 
30, from 11:30 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.. 
 
Joyce, had no membership report, it is the same as last month. 
 
Dianne nominated Don Magyar to be in charge of advertising.   Passed. 
 
Marge B will chair the harvest dinner.  Price for adults will be $7.00, children’s ages five to twelve 
will be $3.00.  Children less than five will be free.  - Menu for dinner stuffed cabbage and boiled 
potatoes. 
 
The ceiling in foyer needs to be replaced. 
 
Texas Hold’em dates  
August 11 - co. chairs for this date are Amos and Marge M 
September 15 - October 20 - and December 1 - Dianne will chair these dates. 
 
Dianne needs $200.00 for four licenses.  Bob and Doris will be in charge of the kitchen. 
 
Doris moved to buy a George Foreman grill or something similar to it, seconded by Bob, it was 
carried. Doris and Bob will buy it. 
 
Associations located within the township must be members of C.E.T.A. to receive the discounted rate 
of $20.00 per meeting.  This money is to be paid within five days of receiving the contract in order 



to hold the requested date.  This includes, Manistee Lake Association, Maples Valley Association 
and Manistee Lake Improvement Boards. 
 
Rodger reported that there is one boat still in storage.  If this is not removed by June 5, 2007, there 
will be a rental charge of $25.00 a month. 
 
Don had no report. 
 
It was reported that 659 pasties were made. 
 
Vi reported that the hall is rented every Saturday in June. 
 
Nancy suggested we acquire a new sign out front or repair the existing one.  Ron will check on 
prices of a new sign.  We can have no blinking lights, a county ordinance. 
 
Marge suggested a new kitchen floor. 
 
Dianne suggested a generator.  We need to know how big of one we need.  Fifteen thousand watt 
was suggested. 

 
Ladies Luncheon entertainment was set.  June 7, was set to plan the luncheon, set the theme and also 
plan the menu.  One suggestion was pasta salad. 
 
We need a sign over the copy machine stating copies are 10cents each.  Drop money into the box 
with Marge’s name on it. 
 
A suggestion was to ask clergy about advertising in bulletins about Harvest dinner. 
 
Meeting adjourned - next meeting to be held at C.E.T.A. on July 10. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Nancy Magyar Recording Secretary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


